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Historical Helaman 1-16 1 

Reference 

Helaman 1:2-5 

Helaman 1:9-12 
2:4-9 

lIelaman 1:15-20 

He1aman 2:2 
I 

z....e,{ 

He1aman 2:4, 
3:23 

He1aman 2:14 

He1aman 3:6 
Alma 22:31 

11 

Helaman 3:7,9-11 

Helaman 3:13-16 

He1aman 5:18, 19, 51, 52 

He1aman 5:23 

He1sman 5:28-34, 43-49 

He1aman 6:10 

He1sman 6:15, 18, 19 

guestion 

~lO was appointed by the voice of the people 
to succeed Pahoran. the 3rd chief judge? 

Identify Kishkumen. 

What did Coriantumr accomplish that had never 
been done before in the battles between the 
Nephites and the Lamanites? 
~.A 

Following the deaths of Pahoran and Pacumeni 
(4th and 5th chief judges of the Nephites), 
who was appointed to fill the judgement seat? 

Identify Gadianton. 

From what source or sources did Mormon take 
the entire account (abridgement) which he 
made? 

Why was the land northward referred to as 
Desolation? 

A necessary building material used in the land 
northward (Desolation) was what? 

Besides the Plates of Nephi, were there few 
or many records kept by the Nephites? 

What did Nephi and Lehi do which enabled the 
Nephites to regain their lands from the 
Lamanites at the time that the Lsmanites 
possessed half of the Nephites lands? 

How were Nephi and Lehi protected from the 
Lamanites at the tim, they were imprisoned in 
the Land of Nephi? ~~ 

Describe the miraculous conversion that the 
Lamanites had at the time they imprisoned 
Nephi and Lehi. 

Did Mulek's people settle north or south of 
Lehi's original landing? 

Who was responsible for murdering Cezoram and 
his son as they sat on the judgement seat? 
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Historical He1aman 1-16 (continued) 

Helaman 6:22 

He1aman 6:24 

Helaman 6: 26-29 

Helaman 7:1-3 
6:6 

Helaman 8:21 

Helaman 8:27 

Helaman 9:25-38 

Helaman 10:5 

He1aman 11: 4-5 

Helaman 11: 18 

Helaman 13:2-4 
16:1-3, 6-8 

I 

How did a Gadianton robber recognize a fellow 
robber? 

What happened to a Gadianton robber who re­
vealed the wickedness of his society? 

From what source did Gadianton obtain his 
secret oaths and covenants? 

How successful was Nephi and Lehi's mission 
to the land northward? 

Identify the man 11ulek. 

What prophecy did Nephi make concerning the 
Chief Judge of the land? 

How did Nephi prove his innocence when he was 
accused of hiring someone to murder Seezoram, 
the Chief Judge? 

I 

What great promise was given to Nephi, brother 
of Lehi, because of his obedience to God? 

How did Nephi, brother of Lehi, exercise the 
power God had given him in an effort to have 
the people repent? 

How did the people react toward Nephi when the 
famine he asked for was ended? 

Identify Samuel. 


